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September 2015 

 

Dear WOIS Parents/Guardians, 

We are extremely enthusiastic about the upcoming 2015-2016 school year in physical education.  Like last 

year, all three of us will again be teaching elementary, middle, and secondary students.   

We need your support in helping us make sure your child is prepared to participate in Physical Education 

classes.  Students should wear sneakers and crew wear on Physical Education days.  This includes putting 

shorts on under their uniform pants or wearing black or navy sweat pants along with their crew shirt. 

Students at WOIS have Physical Education periods lasting 40 minutes, two to three times a week.  Your 

child has physical education on A/C days, so he/she will see us every other day.  The district’s four day 

schedule can be confusing and difficult to get used to, so we have made a calendar for your family with 

pertinent PE information on it so you can make sure your child is prepared for PE on their scheduled 

days.  It is also an activity calendar with activities and exercises that your family can do together daily. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristen Burgmaster, Physical Education Teacher  (Kristen.Burgmaster@rcsdk12.org     324-6170 x4050) 

Danielle Chiesi, Physical Education Teacher  (Danielle.Chiesi@rcsdk12.org     324-6170 x4050) 

Brian Fedele, Physical Education Teacher  (Brian.Fedele@rcsdk12.org     324-6170 x4050) 

Donna Enright, Athletic Director  (Donna.Enright@rcsdk12.org   324-6170  x1030) 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                     “We are Crew, not passengers.”  
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